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Dear Parent/Carer 19th June 2020 

Thank you to everyone who attended today’s virtual coffee briefing. Your support over the last few 
months has been incredible.  

The first two weeks of wider opening has gone well and we are operating with eleven bubbles from 
Nursery to Year 6. There have been no known outbreaks amongst the children or staff attending school 
and the protective measures we have adopted are both reassuring and manageable. 

Because of the success of the last two weeks, we would now like to consider wider opening for other 
year groups and we are inviting all parents and carers to request a place from 29th June.  If we are over-
subscribed, we will prioritise places for children in Years 2-5 with their usual class teacher first. Please 
note that for those children who do not already have a place in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 or Year 6, we 
may only be able to offer you a place in a mixed age group bubble with a different teacher. 

You do not have to take up the offer of a school place in the summer term and we will continue 
supporting families who choose to delay a start until the autumn term. It is important to note that you 
will all have a school place in September even if you decide not to take up the offer of a place this term.   

Requesting a place from 29th June: 

Please complete the google poll below to tell us whether do or do not want place: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1AJkfwb9Mty5bZKzrVm4cINvl2Abc14iPPUWqN1DluYc/edit 

You must complete the form by midday on Tuesday 23rd June to enable us to plan our provision and 
confirm what we are able to offer.  

Access to Breakfast and After School Club is only available by prior arrangement with Mrs Diamond. 

If your child is in Nursery please note that you can only choose one setting - you will not be able to mix 
sessions in our Nursery and another Nursery provider. 

The links will also be sent by text and be on our website page. 

Contacting me, or Mrs Diamond, to discuss options: 

By telephone on Monday 22nd – between 10am and 12pm, 2pm- 4pm. 

Tuesday 23rd June – morning only 10am – 12pm. 

 

The corona crisis continues to show our school at its best; with mutual support and friendship being the 
golden thread that runs through our community. Thank you for working with us during this difficult time.  

Take care and stay safe. 

Best wishes, 

 

Simon Kidwell         Jan Diamond 
Head Teacher         Deputy Head Teacher 
07525 025337         07968 799249 
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